
-Info-Public Service Commission

From:	 -Info-Public Service Commission
Sent:	 Thursday, January 23, 2014 11:43 AM
To:	 Nitschke, Darrell D.
Subject:	 FW: Proposed carbon rules on power plants

From: Laurie Landsem [mailto: lalcrec@utma.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 11:41 AM
To: -Info-Public Service Commission
Subject: Proposed carbon rules on power plants

Dear Mr. Kalk:

I listened in to most of the television program Wednesday evening on Channel 4.

You did a good job. I don't recall the name of the person that was on with you but, he did a poor job (which is good).

As Manager of Cavalier Rural Electric Cooperative, Inc. in Langdon, we have had enough rate increases for the extreme
demands required and proposed by EPA.

EPA has a budget of about $700 million. They pay for none of the expenses that are incurred as a result of their
requirements.

We strongly oppose this new set of proposed rules.

Sincerely,

Duane L. Otto, Manager
CAVALIER RURAL ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC.
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